LAKE EDGE NEIGHBORHOOD

-

Jan 13, 2020

To:  Alcohol License Review Committee
From: Lake Edge Neighborhood Association
RE:  File# 58762 onthe 01/15/20 ALRC Agenda
License Transfer Two Kool Kids LLC dba Jade Monkey
Transfer from 109 Cottage Grove Road to 217 Cottage Grove Road

The Lake Edge Neighborhood Association was asked for comments and approval, for the
plans for Jade Monkey to move their business from their current location to a new tavern to
be located at 217 Cottage Grove Road. Hawk Sullivan, representing Jade Monkey, held a
Public Information session on Monday Jan 6, where members of the neighborhood were
shown the new premises and plans for the new business. Members from the neighborhood
association attended this session.

At our Jan 8 monthly neighborhood meeting, these plans were presented again, and Hawk
was available for questions. The plans and proposal were reviewed and discussed, by the
association, and subsequently voted on. There were no objections to their proposal for this
new tavern, as presented. On behalf of the Lake Edge Neighborhood Association (LENA),
please consider this letter in support of this business transfer.

If you should have any questions, please contact us.
Sincerely,

Steve McCarthy
President
Lake Edge Neighborhood Association

Cc:
LENA Board of Directors

Nancy Werlein, Vice President

Justin Williams, Secretary

Members-at-large: Marty Conrad and Rachel Kiley
Alder Grant Foster, District 15
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